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HELLO STAR STALLIONS!

IMPORTANT DATES 

              Welcome to October Star Stallions! Our students
did a wonderful job learning about hard work and
enthusiasm for the month of September. As we enter
October, students will learn and show what friendship and
loyalty is. For this month, I will be reading The Invisible Boy
by, Patrice Barton. I welcome you to have a discussion with
your child about our theme for the month. 

               Last week we started our valet program where our
5th grade students are helping with welcoming students in
the morning, redistributing lunch cards, and helping during
TK-2 lunch. The valets are already doing a tremendous job
and are being great role models for our students.  

                As a reminder that conferences and our 1:15
dismissal will continue until next Friday, October 13th. We
hope everyone has a wonderful weekend and we’ll see you
on Monday!  

Mr. Hwee  

Brown Bag Lunch - October 20th RSVP 

Oct 4th to 13th - Conferences

Oct 9th - No School

Oct 20th - Brown Bag Lunch

October 23rd - Red Ribbon
Week

Please mark your calendars for Friday,
October 20th for our annual Brown
Bag lunch where we invite families
onto campus to have lunch with their
children. 

Brown bag lunch is an entire school
event during the day where we
welcome families to eat lunch with
their children outside on our blacktop.
PLEASE CLICK HERE TO RSVP BY
OCTOBER 19TH. 

https://www.millbraeschooldistrict.org/springvalley
https://forms.gle/N4LSDgTuRCKMFtr46
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We want to thank our
PTA, Dad’s Club, our  
volunteers and Andrew
Generalao for organizing
another successful Fall
Welcome Back! It was
great to see everyone and
I definitely felt lucky for
the warm weather after
being dunked! Can’t wait
for next year!

Fall Welcome Back  

Student body for the 23-24 School Year

Last week we announced our new student
body officers for the 23-24 school year. I
want to say how proud I am of all of the
candidates who ran! The speeches and
commitment were memorable I truly felt
lucky to have so many students want to be
involved with our school.

Congrats to our 23-24 Student Body
Officers:

Student Body President: Max Generalao

Student Body Vice President: Jacey Ngai

Student Body Treasurer: Lianna Chang

Student Body Secretary: Solon Chen
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Congratulations to Mrs. Walsh Class and Mr. Edwards Class for being our Spirit
Point winners for the month of September!  

Spirit Point Winners - September

Caught Being Good - September
Congratulations to our Caught Being
Good Winners for September: 

Owen Paap - Warner
Ava Luk - Finn
Athena Zhang - Raddavero
Liam Mota - Ryan
Audrey Cano - Lam
Jayden Tom - Durbin
Jason Gomez - Walsh
Linus Nguyen - Dokos
Simon Feng - Yee
Jace Heung - Mead
Ani Byrisetty - Wong
Callie Finn - Vogan
Akshara Manikandan - Butler
Ashley Mai - Cheung
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We want to thank the Mills High School CSF Club for coming to our campus and
teaching a science lesson to our 3rd through 5th grade students. Not only was it
informative but our students had a great time learning about PH Levels. 

Mills High School Science Experiment 


